Inuyama city Commissioned project FREE EVENT

Learning about Final Tax Return :

~|mportant information about money~

Have you ever heard about “Final Tax Return”? If you file a tax return, overpaid taxes
may be returned. This is an important information about your money. For your
happy life in Japan, why don’t you learn about “Final Tax Return” ?

& Date: Sunday, January 28, 2024

< Inuyama
Community
Center "FREUDE”

¢Time: 1:30p.m.~4:00p.m.

& \Venue : Inuyama Community Center “FREUDE", 3F, Meeting room 301

(Address : 4-21 Matsumoto-cho, Inuyama city)

Vietnamese, Tagalog, Chinese, Portuguese,

Spanish, and English interpreting available

4 Main content :
- What is “Final Tax Return”?
- Deference between “Final Tax Return” and “Year -end Adjustment”

- People who are required to file a tax return
or who should file a tax return

- What can be deducted from taxes?

- How to create “Final Tax Return”

- Q&A etc.

BRawE

& Instructor :

+ Ms. Hirofumi SAIO (Tax account, METI registered Management Consultant)

& Implementing organization : Inuyama International Association (IIA)

(Application form is on the other side)



Eligibility People with foreign national or background, living in Inuyama city

Application Thursday, January 25, 2024 (3%First come, first served)
deadline
Application You can apply to Inuyama International Association (IIA) by using any of the
& methods below.
Inquiries 1. Google Form (https://forms.gle/UASYW5eGYyrNOwTq5)
2. E-mail (ila@grace.ocn.ne.jp)
3. FAX (0568-48-1356) T Google Form
QR Code

X Please tell IIA the following information @~®.

X Please contact IIA for questions via E-mail.

[Application details]

@ Participant name 1
2
3
4
@ Post code - Address T
® Telephone number
@ E-mail address
®  Circle your
proffered language. Vietnamese - Tagalog - Chinese - Portuguese - Spanish - English

® Do you have any
questions about Final

tax return?




